
Ontario V

Mar 7, 2023

Michael Gerald Berry (P246) 

Abacus Archaeological Services

Dear Dr. Berry:

The above-mentioned report, which has been submitted to this ministry as a condition of licensing in

accordance with Part VI of the Ontario Heritage Act, R.S.O. 1990, c 0.18, has been entered into the Ontario

Public Register of Archaeological Reports without technical review.
1

Please note that the ministry makes no representation or warranty as to the completeness, accuracy or

quality of reports in the register.

Should you require further information,  please do not hesitate to send your inquiry to

Archaeology@Ontario. ca

1In no way will the ministry be liable for any harm, damages, costs, expenses, losses, claims or actions that may result: (a) if the Report(s) or its
recommendations are discovered to be inaccurate, incomplete, misleading or fraudulent; or (b) from the issuance of this letter. Further measures
may need to be taken in the event that additional artifacts or archaeological sites are identified or the Report(s) is otherwise found to be inaccurate,
incomplete, misleading or fraudulent.

Ministry of Citizenship and Multiculturalism (MCM)

Archaeology Program Unit

Heritage Branch

Citizenship, Inclusion and Heritage Division

Ministère des Affaires civiques et du Multiculturalisme (MCM)

Unité des programme d'archéologie

Direction du patrimoine

Division de la citoyenneté, de l'inclusion et du patrimoine

RE: Entry into the Ontario Public Register of Archaeological Reports: Archaeological

Assessment Report Entitled, "Stage 1-2 Archaeological Assessment of Proposed

Development Parcel Fitzsimmons Road Part of Lot 17, Concession 1 Geographic

Township of Lansdowne Township of Leeds and the Thousand Islands County of

Leeds, Ontario Original Report", Dated Aug 24, 2022, Filed with MCM Toronto

Office on N/A, MCM Project Information Form Number P246-0596-2022, MCM File

Number 0016782

cc. Archaeology Licensing Officer

Kelsey Jones, Fotenn

Cherie Mills, Leeds and Grenville
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